
 
12 September 2025 
 
 
Dear families 
  
 
 
I’m writing to inform you of the homework expectations for Spanish in KS4 (year 10 and 11).  
  
Every week your child will be set homework tasks which should take them no more than 1 hour per week to 
complete. Your child should still be completing their weekly ‘read, cover, write, check’ homework every Friday and 
handing this in to their advisor. Alongside this, they will also need to complete one online homework task (set on a 
platform called Languagenut) and one paper homework which includes learning vocabulary for a weekly vocab 
test.   
  
Year 11 students must hand in their homework on Thursday and Year 10 students must hand in their homework 
on Wednesday. The online Languagenut homework will be checked at 9am on the day it is due in, and the paper 
homework will be checked and marked in class.  
  
If your child is struggling to complete their homework or has forgotten their username/password for Languagenut, 
please encourage them to speak to their class teacher or any other member of the Spanish department. We also 
run a weekly KS4 support session every Thursday lunchtime which will mean students will be able to go to the 
front of the queue and collect their lunch first before coming to a revision/support session with 2 members of the 
Spanish team.  
  
Please don't hesitate to contact me should you have any further questions.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ms E Marsh  
Director of Spanish  

 


